
August 13, 2024 

City of St. Francis 

23340 Cree Street NW 

St. Francis, MN 55070 

 

Dear Jenni Wida, 

 

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as the Finance Tech/Deputy Clerk with the City of St. 

Francis. My last day of employment with the city will be August 27, 2024. 

 

My resignation comes as I have accepted a position that aligns with my long-term career growth goals. I 

am grateful for the nearly three years I’ve gotten to work for the city and appreciated the knowledge 

and experience I have gained while working for a great city. 

 

Sincerely,  

Natalie Santillo 


